
Centre for Cultural Research & Documentation (CCRD)   

Sammanoy Gut Co-operative Society Ltd.   

 Naharlagun   

Arunachal Pradesh: 791 110   

Tel: 91-360-2247201 Fax: 91-360-2351035   

email: ccrd.mail@gmail.com   
  

   

 To:  

  

The Registrar                           

Rajiv Gandhi University   

Rono Hills, Doimukh   

Arunachal Pradesh   

 

Sub: Sponsorship of Borderland Narratives- Festival of films from contemporary Northeast India  

   

Dear Sir,   

   

We have come to know that the Rajiv Gandhi University is going to organize a 3-day film festival called Borderland 

Narratives- Festival of Films from Contemporary Northeast India, from 24-26 March 2019.   

 We would like to applaud this initiative that is being taken by the University to bring out the best of films from the 

NE region and engage in a dialogue on cross-cultural understanding. As you are aware, CCRD is an NGO which has 

been committed to contribute to the documentation of culture and to understand the processes of cultural change 

that the State is going through.   

 When we came to know about the film festival in the University, it was natural for us to try to contribute to this 

initiative in any way possible. In this regard, we would like to propose that we will provide different materials 

needed for organizing the film festival. This will be a humble token of our service to the state. Given below is a list 

of items that we would like to sponsor in kind:  

   

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sl No.   Item   Quantity  Amount (Rs.)   

1.    Design and Branding of the film festival including 

printing of all publicity material   

1  2,00,000.00   

2.    Side Event of an exhibition of Women Artistes of 

Arunachal entitled SHE       

1  50,000.00  

3.     Equipment  Support  for  audio  visual  

documentation of the film festival  

1  1,50,000.00  

  

4.   Valedictory dinner for all invited film directors, 

invitees, and participants  

1  1,12,000.00  

Total Amount     5,12,000.00  

    



We hope that our proposal is considered and that we can contribute to this very significant event.   

  

We look forward to partnering with the Rajiv Gandhi University, in this and other initiatives too.    

   

Yours truly,  

  

  

  

M Riba   

Executive Director (Honorary)  

March 1, 2019  

   


